
 
 
March 27, 2011 
 
Senator Patty Murray 
173 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 

Re: Appeal to have Guantanamo detainee Adnan Latif 
released 

 
 
We are writing to you regarding Mr. Adnan Farhan Abdul 
Latif, a Yemeni, who has been wrongly incarcerated in 
Guantanamo without charge for nine years. He was 
arrested by the Pakistan military, where he was seeking 
medical treatment following a serious auto accident, and 
turned over to the American military in order to receive a 
bounty of $5,000. 
 
A federal judge granted Habeas Corpus petition to Mr. 
Latif and directed the Obama administration to “facilitate 
Latif’s release forthwith,” but the United States is 
“considering an appeal to the Court’s ruling.” However, Mr. 
Latif is still imprisoned and is on suicide watch in the 
psychiatric ward while the United States considers the 
appeal to the Court’s ruling. 
 
We, the undersigned members of University Temple 
United Methodist Church, Seattle, WA., plead for you to 
take action to enable Adnan Latif’s immediate release 


